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   Christmas is right around the corner, and it's putting everyone in a giving mood. 
   Everyone including the University of Memphis' NABJ chapter. 
   They have plans to help out a school in Ghana West Africa.
   Kelsey Semien has more.
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 »
   There are over 200 semester hours, academic year, and summer programs in 50 different countries offered through the University of Memphis' study abroad programs.    Students have a chance to travel the world while getting a taste of different cultures, as well as a well-rounded education. 
   The national association of black journalist held a meeting to discuss their plans to go to Ghana.
    The trip will be scheduled sometime in 2014, but plans are already being made. 
« Take SOT  Runs.. 0:29  ..To Help That School"  
   "They will acctually be living in the villiage...."  »
« Take SOT  Runs.. 0:10  ..who I am"  
   "One of the biggest feedback we've gotten is it changed my life...."  »
   They are teaming up with the study abroad director Rebecca Laumann, the journalism department chair David Arant, and Dr Joseph Hayden, a professor in the department who has taken a class to Germany. 
   If you are interested in studying in a foreign country visit the study abroad website at www dot Memphis dot e d u back slash abroad.
   If you would like to help donate money to the school in Ghana look out for different fundraising events that will be held on campus in the up and coming semesters.

